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The children have been deepening their understanding of place value in numeracy this week. Some
have been exploring how numbers can be represented as words, while others have been
discovering how groups of objects can be sorted into sets based on shared attributes like colour,
size, or shape. It’s been wonderful to see their curiosity and confidence grow as they build these

foundational skills!

@A Outdoor Adventures

During our outdoor learning sessions, the children enjoyed the delightful story Don’t Hog the
Hedge. Inspired by Hettie the hedgehog, they got creative by crafting their own hedgehogs using
natural materials like leaves and sticks, bringing the story to life in a hands-on way!

' Exploring Rosh Hashanah.

We’ve also been learning about the Jewish festival of Rosh Hashanah. The children embraced the
tradition by tasting apples dipped in honey, symbolising hopes for a sweet new year. They sang
the joyful song Dip the Apple and even made their own shofar, a special horn used in Jewish

celebrations.

Have a lovely weekend,

Mrs Clarke and the Class 9 team. @




